Welcome, Guests!

We are so glad you are here! God bless you!



Sunday

Overflow 9:00 a.m. (*Coffee and Donuts*)

Worship 9:30 a.m.

Faith Communities

10:50 a.m.

<u>Wednesday</u>

Bible Classes 7:00 p.m.

Ministers

Jennifer Aaron

College Minister

Jeremy Aaron

College Minister

Shane Cannedy

Youth & Discipleship

Minister

Diane Dold

Children's Minister

Ken Holsberry

Preaching Minister

Greg Stanford

Digital Minister

Shepherds

Kevin Baber Marty Cannedy

Elmer Johnson

Steve Kizer

Jerry McGee

How to Be A Disciple Who Makes

DISCIPLES



Visit our website at www.tenthandbroad.org

Family News



Stay in the FLC for the second hour this morning for our: Faith in Real Life Conversations: Faith as a College Student



Faith Community nights:

Fourth Sunday Fun—August 28

30s-40s (McGee)* with 50s-60s A-G (Johnson)

70s-80s (Kizer)* with 50s-60s H-Z (Cannedy)

HS Grads-20s (Baber)*- solo



SonShine House's updated $S_{on}S_{hine}$ schedule is available in the office. They need help processing clothing donations Tuesday and Thursday

mornings. If you are able to help, please see Ann Mariotti or Pam Schmidt.

Note to Tenth & Broad Family: Thank you all for your prayers, food, cards, and texts on the passing of my mother, Lorraine. We love and appreciate you, our brothers and sisters through Christ, who continually provide us the encouragement we need.

Jonathan & Jamie Smits, Natalie & Abigale



This blessing is for everyone going back to school - from pre-school to college including students, teachers and administration.

Receive a tag and a blessing.



We have received these requests for extracurricular funding:

8 year old male - soccer - \$65

5 year old female - Soccer - \$85 Size 3 ball, size 12 cleats

11 year old female - Soccer - \$85 Size 3 ball, Size 3 cleats

Thank you!!

For more information or to contribute contact them at: https://theforgotteninitiative.org/wichitafallstx/



A huge thank you to everyone who donated gift cards to help us welcome new students on campus. We collected over 200 cards in total! Please join us in prayer for all the new students we will meet this week.



Sign up sheets are out. There are MANY opportunities still available for volunteering in our children's ministry. Contact Diane via text: (940) 631-8153, or stop and talk to her.

Coming Attractions:
Preschool Station begins
Sunday, September 4, 2022
Kid Zone begins

Sunday, September 11, 2022



The SonShine House is collecting Shine gently used or new Children's Bibles.

There is a collection bin in the Atrium.



Sunday Morning: Sunday Morning: Youth will join the Faith in Real Life Conversations meeting in the Family Life Center

Wednesday Night: Every Wednesday we meet in the youth wing from 7-8 p.m. to have fun together, study God's Word, and encourage and pray for one another in our youth small groups. Hope to see you there!

Connect with Us: If you would like to receive email or text updates on upcoming youth ministry events, let our Youth Minister, Shane, know by emailing him at shane@tenthandbroad.org.

Youth and Parent Meeting: Immediately following classes on Wednesday, August 31, we will have a brief meeting for the youth group and their parents in the youth building to discuss upcoming events for the fall semester.

WELCOME

Please let us know how we can serve or pray for you on the back of your attendance card or when you register via the QR code on the back of your bulletin.

Summer Quarter Schedule

Sunday Morning

- Teens through Adults Faith in Real Life Conversations FLC
- ♦ Children's classes Preschool, K-3rd, 4th-6th — Kid's Wing

Wednesday Night - 7:00

- ♦ Women's class—"Twelve Women of the Bible" —FLC 1W
- Men's class— "Kingdom Men" FLC 3W
- Children's classes—Preschool, K-3rd, 4th-6th —Kid's Wing
- ♦ Teen's class— Youth Building

Ready to become a Christian?

Become a part of the 10th and Broad family?

Have a special need for prayer?

If so, after the service go to the Prayer Room in the FLC where one of our shepherds is waiting to assist you.

Welcome, everyone! Please register your attendance by scanning this QR code.



If you are a FIRST TIME guest, text "Welcome" to 940-209-3402

Counting People Because People Count

August 14, 2022

 Benevolent
 \$462.00

 Contribution
 \$11,707.00

 Weekly Needs
 \$13,423.75

Attendance

Worship Gathering 155
Faith in Real Life 80
Children's classes 17

Missions

Total Needed \$145,000.00
Total Pledged \$121,702.00
Given to Date \$102,430.00
Given this Week \$1,127.00

Events

August

Backpack Blessing Today

Fourth Sunday Fun August 28

September

"Gay and Christian? Conference" September 23 - 25

Order of Worship

August 21, 2022

The Name of the Lord Is a Strong Tower

Welcome – Jeremy Aaron

Shepherding Prayer – Elmer Johnson

Scripture – Deuteronomy 10:12-17

Awesome God Our God, He Is Alive

Prayer

Worthy Is the Lamb

Communion Thoughts – Larry Suttle
Communion

Only A Holy God

Message – Ken Holsberry "Discipling The Next Generations"

Prayers of Blessing

Song of Blessing

Plan to stay for the adult class "Faith in Real Life Conversations" immediately following worship.

You will be blessed!

An attended nursery is available during worship.

Remembering Our Family in Prayer August 21, 2022

Recovering from surgeries: Tommy Morgan had back surgery and is recovering at home. Janet Cannedy had neck surgery and is recovering at home. Please keep these folks in your prayers.

Our Homebound & Shut-Ins: Wanda Burris, Betty Gower, Sheila Harvey, Howard Ferguson, Marie Martin, Bob White

Our Missionaries: Jeremy, Jennifer, Lucas & Audrey Aaron,
College outreach at MSU and Mustangs4Christ
Emily McDonald Spencer, campus missionary at UTA
Jason, Jennifer & Emelia Rollins, Guelph, Ontario, Canada
Aniel, Elvis and Moises Martinez, have arrived in the MedRim and are beginning their ministry there.

Our Troops and their Families:

<u>Cameron Grice</u>, grandson of Mary Edwards, USAG Grafenwoehr, Germany

<u>Dalton Bond</u>, grandson of Gloria Stanford, Army Recruiting Office, New York City

Eddie Petry, grandson of Gene and Sherry Stevens, Marine Corp Combat Center, 29 Palms, California (now deployed to Argentina) Gavin Stouder, son of John and Christina Honig, Ft. Bliss Army Base, El Paso, Texas

Discipling the Next Generations